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From: system@accelo.com on behalf of Warwick Stimson
e 4

Sent: Thursday, 1 November 2018 9:41 AM

To:

Subject: Submission Details for company Stimson & Baker Planning (org_comments)
Attachments: : i S : -

Confidentiality Requested: no

Submitted by a Planner; no

Disclosable Pelitical Donation;

Agreed to false or misleading information statements: yes
Name: Warwick Stimson

Organisation: Stimson & Baker Planning (Director)‘
Govt. Agency: No

Email: ey e

Address:

r’

Content:
Please see letter attached

IP Address: -
Submission: Online Submission from company Stimson & Baker Planning {(org_comments)
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view activity&id=291601

Submission for Job: #9552
htlps.//majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view joh&id=9552

Site: #0
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view site&id=0
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Tamworth

108 Brisbane Streat

All mall to
PO Box 1612 Penrith NSW 2751

Mr Brett Whitworth

Director Aerotropolis Activation
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Brett,

Re: RSSB Australia

Submission on Western Sydney Aerotropolis Stage 1 Land Use and Implementation Plan

I refer to the current exhibition of the Stage 1 Land Use and tmplementation Report (LUIP} for the Western
Sydney Aerotropolis and advise that we act on behalf of the owners of the above property, RSSB Austraiia
{RSSB).

RSSB have owned the site for over 10 years and have, over that time, developed a large place of worship. It is
our view that zoning and land use conflicts that have been imposed on this site since 2007 are unreasonably
intensified through the exhibition material. We firmly believe that through this current process, the Department
shoutd take the opportunity to rectify any anomalies.

We are currently preparing a more detailed submission on this issue for RSSB and expect it to be completed
before 16 November 2018, upon completion we will then forward to the Department.

We apologise for this delay but frust this will be acceptable to the Department.
Please contact me on 'if you would like to discuss further.

Sincerely

Stimson & Baker Planning

Warwick Stimson RPIA

Diractor

www.stimsonandbaker.com.au




